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Johnson-Brock School meal prices to increase 
(KLZA)-- There will be no changes to meal prices at the Johnson-Brock School
District for the next school year. 

Superintendent Jeff Koehler informed Board members during the meeting a
committee will be formed to determine if any changes need to be made to the
school calendar for the 2020-21 school year. Currently plans are to start the
school year with students in class beginning August 18.

The Superintendent also reported installation of a Building Automation System
that manages fresh air and proper ventilation.  Plans for the 2002 roof,  a
different school car, van and possibly a bus using the rebate program will be
considered.

The Board also approved the Faculty and Student Handbook changes for the
upcoming school year.  
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